Many thanks to all students & parents who participated and assisted in the Run for a Wish last weekend.

As you can see from the photos we had a great turn out from the school, so much so that we won the award for the largest school team on the day.





The school managed to raise over \$300 for the Make a Wish Foundation, whilst Tom & Josie Chambers both managed to pick up some individual awards – Tom got three! – for their strong running performances on the day.





A great big thank you to everybody who helped out and well done to all the runners – an awesome effort all round.



